
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.greencastleub.org 

OTTERBEIN 

  

A Church That 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 

Connecting 

  Affirming 

   Reaching       

     Equipping  

       Sending 
 

146 Leitersburg Street, Greencastle, PA  17225 
 
 



The Lords Day     

July 9, 2017 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
We acknowledge God today as the CREATOR of the universe near and 
far.  We worship God today as SUSTAINER of life high and low.  We love 
God today as the SAVIOR of those people made in his image, men and 
women.  So glad you can be here to worship with us today! 

 *A special welcome to our friends Ron and Jackie Pegram! 
 
THIS WEEK… Carnival Cleanup each night.  Always glad for your help.  Gloves 
provided.  The rides usually shut down at 10:15 to 10:30.  Cleanup begins after 
that.  Thanks! 

 

MONDAY  6:30 – Administrative Board Meeting 

WEDNESDAY 6:30 – Common Ground and ADULT mixed Bible Study 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Last Week…  

Attendance 210 

General   $ 4,907.00 

Missions   $ 1,971.50 

Building Fund   $ 1,203.00 

Sunday School   $    198.50 

WELCOME TEAM 
July 9 –   Ben, Brock & Kiersten Widder 
July 16 – Scott Garling Family 
July 23 – Gary & Grant Murray 
July 30 – Jim & Joel Hart 
Aug. 6 -   Tom & Christopher Keely 
 

Prelude 
Hymn (#8) 
Offering 

Songs of Praise 
Bible Message – Ron Pegram 

Hymn (#172) 
Communion 
Benediction 



 
 

Pastor:  
 
 
 
 
 
Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 
web site:   
www.greencastleub.org  

 
 

 
 
The United Brethren Church is 250 years old, originating 
in 1767.  Our national conference this year will be in 
Lancaster, PA where the U.B. work originated.  The group 
will meet this week, Thursday – Saturday.  Our delegates 
are Joel Leckron and David Mercer. 
 
*Thursday afternoon there will be trours to the original barn 

(yep!) and other historical U.B. sites. A group from OUB will travel over in the van 
to take in the tour.  If you would like to join them, contact Guy Fritz at 597-8490 or  
372-8692 (cell). 
 
 
 
 

Save the Dates! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Connie Tracey & 
Fran Stoner 

 

Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Micah Ressler (1st) 
Kinsley Helman (2nd) 

Jim & Barb 
Beaver 

TBD 

Lori & Morgan 
Clopper  

Sean & Tara 
Tracey 

   

2nd  Nursery 
Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Connie Tracey 

Acolyte  
Micah Ressler 1st 

Kinsley Helman 2nd 
 

Neil Rayarao 1st 

Baylee Lopez 2nd 
 

Greeters Jim & Barb Beaver 
Tom & Cindi Keely 

Family 

Prelude Josh Lance Nancy Taylor 

    

July - First Service Ushers 
Joel Leckron - Head Usher   
John Alleman 
Barry Elliott 
Larry Wingert 
Guy Fritz 

mailto:rawley@centurylink.net
mailto:joshlance85@greencastleub.org
mailto:office@greencastleub.org
mailto:facility@greencastleub.org
mailto:Melarl@aol.com
http://www.greencastleub.org/


July 24 – Music & Worship Commission Meeting 
July 28 – Men’s Day OFF… fellowship and food 
Aug. 6 – OUB DAY AWAY… service/lunch at Rhodes Grove 

 

 

    

Craft Closet in the Basement 
 
The supplies have been temporarily moved to the 
Toddler Nursery while the closet is being worked on. 

 

 

CARNIVAL CLEANUP  

July 10 - 15 

 
Each year we are asked to do the clean-up at the 
Fireman’s Carnival.  In return, they give us a donation 
towards missions.  The clean-up takes only around 30-
45 minutes each evening starting at 10:00 PM.  The 
more who sign-up the quicker we get done.  Also, we 
will need a truck each evening to haul trash.  Sign-up 

sheet located on desk in lower lobby. 
 

July 15, 9 am – 2 pm 
CAR WASH – Fundraiser for Common Ground Haiti Trip 

at Greencastle Hardees 
 
 

Common Ground Youth Group 
will be traveling to Haiti Aug. 5-12 with Global 
Partners.  They are collecting donations to take with 
them.  See the insert for specific items needed.  Any 
questions, contact Josh Lance or Shirl Clark (717-377-
5810). 

 
 

BBQ Fundraiser for WMF! 
Sat., July 22, 9 to 1 

Greencastle Bronze & Granite 
Baked Goods Needed! 

 
 



  Altar Flowers 
We are now using Royer’s Florist in 
Chambersburg.  If you would like to use a 
different florist, please let the church office 
(597-8525) know so that the order with 
Royer’s can be cancelled. 


